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Mr Jason Browne 

General Manager 

Huon Valley Council 

PO Box 210 

HUONVILLE  TAS  7109 

 

Attention: Rong Zheng 

 

By email: hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au 

  rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au 

 

Dear Mr Browne 

Huon Valley draft Local Provisions Schedule LPS 
Direction to the planning authority 

The Commission has accepted a submission from Tasmanian Irrigation which was received 
on the 17 March 2023. The submission can be viewed on the Commission website. 

The Commission directs the planning authority to provide a statement on the merits of 
the submission made by Tasmanian Irrigation. A response to this direction is due Friday 14 
April 2023. 

If you require further information please contact Linda Graham, Planning Adviser at the 
Commission on (03) 6165 6826 or linda.graham@planning.tas.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 


